
Janet Earp Galloway 
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443-798-4331 
 

February 11, 2025 
 
Re:  SB0034 - FAV 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
I have lived in Northern Baltimore County for over 47 years.  I treasure the open 
space and natural environment.  I strongly urge you to vote “Yes” on SB0034 to 
protect Maryland’s conservation lands from unnecessary overhead transmission 
projects. 
 
Regards, 
 

Janet Earp Galloway 

 


